
Project Update- October 2011 
 
During the summer, several groups from Ecuador and other countries, who heard about our 
work, came for a first hand tour to learn more about it. We were very happy to show them 
around our sites and explain our processes. They included: Sage Educators in California, 
Children of Ecuador Foundation of Alberta Canada, Cloud Forest Institute, Cerro Blanco Reserva 
near Guayaquil and the Amazon Mycorenewal Project, all based in Ecuador.  
 
Currently we're focused on the greenhouse and preparing trees for planting during the 
upcoming rainy season, over 5,000 will be ready. Many are native fruit trees that we donate to 
the local communities and people around town. All the others are great for preventing soil 
erosion; they grow quickly and don’t need much water. In the next couple of months we will 
also be talking with landowners about creating new revegetation sites and prepare them for 
planting. 

 
Lizard hanging out near our greenhouse 
 

 
 

 


